From: Kimberly Castro

To: Nora Pimentel; Melissa Meslo; Jose Armas
Subject: FW: Good-Bye & Good-Luck

Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:08:51 PM
FYI

From: Teresa Sulcer <teresa.sulcer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 2:13 PM
To: Kimberly Castro <KCastro@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Debra von Huene
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Subject: Good-Bye & Good-Luck

Dear Fellow Commissioners and City Staff -

Some of you may have already heard that Dave and | have made the very difficult decision to sell our
house. We have lived in Santa Clara for 35 years and have loved every minute of life in this
community. However, we now find ourselves in a situation where we are living in an area that is
totally beyond the reach of our children and we find that our priority is to be close to family.
Deciding to sell our beautiful home has been heart-breaking and sad, but it also feels right and we
are excited to see what the future holds for us.  Our house is filled with great memories and shared
experiences of good times with friends, family and community and we are hopeful that we will find
another community as warm, open and inclusive as Santa Clara to settle in. Right now we do not
know where that will be but the immediate plan is to rent an apartment in Pacifica while we
consider the different communities that may be a great fit for us.

It was fun and rewarding working with you all and the City and | know you will all continue to do an
amazing job promoting art and community in Santa Clara. |look forward to seeing great pictures of

what are sure to be fabulous events.

With best wishes, Teresa





